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Riverforks Community Update – February 2016 

 

 

Dear Riverforks Community Member, 

 

The installation of fibre optic cable to connect the 54 Riverview Avenue facility to 

LHSC’s information technology systems is nearly complete, and our partners at CMHA-

Middlesex are beginning their preparations to move into the youth transitional 

apartments, which should occur sometime in March. 

 

In the meantime, LHSC’s Adult Eating Disorders Service is beginning some additional 

interior renovation work to update the kitchen facilities. A contractor waste bin has 

been placed at the back of the building to facilitate this work, which is expected to 

take approximately 8 weeks. The kitchen work was not included in the original 

renovations, but additional one-time funding has since been identified within the 

operating budget which has allowed it to proceed. The updated kitchen will be of 

tremendous benefit to our patients. 

 

We are also planning to install secure bike storage to encourage staff, residents and 

visitors to take advantage of the bike trails located near 54 Riverview Ave.    

 

Throughout this process LHSC continues to be committed to being a good neighbour 

to the Riverforks community and I encourage you to send me your questions or 

concerns. If you do not wish to receive further updates regarding this facility please let 

us know by replying to this e-mail. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Murray Glendining  

President and CEO 

London Health Sciences Centre 

 
 


